
Term 2, Week 3 

14h May, 2022 

Reminders.. 

 School Drive Subsidiary—Apply at 

Transport NSW.          

 Premiers Reading Challenge has begun— 

record any books read at home as well.       

 

 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

Stephanie Scott 

Dear Megalong Families,  

What a wonderful start to term two! We are excited for a term full of events and new learning. This term Mrs 

Scott will be teaching Astronomy and PDHPE health, and Mrs Standen Music and History ‘First Contacts’. We will 

focus on increasing student reading and comprehension levels and writing various text types. We will cover     

numeracy strands focusing on key the Number Strands and ensuring our students are making progress towards 

their stage level.  On our Well-being Wednesdays we will focus on assessment, student learning goals and        

continue with Sport and Library. We will also enjoy reading books from the Premiers Reading Challenge which will 

run through to the end of term three. I have also registered our school for the NSW Sporting Challenge, and the    

charity Jump Rope for Heart which will provide our students opportunities for fitness throughout the week. We 

are continuing with Yoga and this term will be integrating a new well-being program called Karma Classrooms 

which staff will learn and teach students yoga, breathing and mindfulness.   

We welcome our new students and are very blessed to have two new students join our Megalong class. It is great 

to have another family join our small school!  

MEGALONG  PUBLIC   SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 



Dates to watch for… 

 

10th May — NAPLAN starts  

20th May— District Cross Country 

13th May— David King visit 

23rd May— Sydney Writers Festival and Fire    

      Museum excursions   

24th May—Police Community Visit 

25th May—National Simultaneous Storytime  

26th May—Sorry Day  

30th May—Jump Rope for Heart starts 

7th June— Visit from Ornithologist Mark Fuller 

                   for birdwatching on school grounds  

6th—10th June— Reconciliation week  

8th June—Preschool visit 

24th June—Film By Gala Day 

Around the Playground and in the Classroom 

          Blackheath  Kookaburra  

                Kindergarten  Inc 

Kookaburra Kindy is a community run preschool in beautiful 
Blackheath. We have provided quality preschool education 

to children aged three to five for over 65 years. 

Our Educators are enthusiastic, warm and caring. They 

use the children’s abilities, strengths, and interests to     

individualise learning. Kookaburra uses play based learning 

that follows the EYLF (Early Years Learning Framework). 

We aim to support families and children in our community to 

reach their full potential and provide assistance and advice 

where possible. 

  

CALL OR EMAIL KERRIE TO BOOK A TOUR OF THE    

PRESCHOOL TO SEE OUR LOVELY ROOM AND      

NATURAL PLAYGROUND AND TO MEET OUR        

WONDERFUL TEAM. 

      Ph: 02 4787 8977           9-11 Park Ave, Blackheath, NSW, 2785 

                         E-mail: contact@kookaburrakindy.nsw.edu.au 

Red Folder Reading 

Year 4 Speech Writing 

Playground  

Fun 



Students took advantage of 

the crisp sunny days recently, 

to practise for the district 

cross country 

Our beautiful cross country 

track was challenging and 

fun . Students ran up to 3-4 

laps.  




